MINUTES OF THE MANITOWOC PUBLIC LIBRARY LONG-RANGE PLANNING COMMITTEE August 24, 2015

COMMITTEE MEMBERS:

Present: Hunter, Reinertson, Sladky, Thennes and Gratz

Absent: None

OTHERS PRESENT: Stewart, Davis, Mayor Nickels, Stokes, Juza and Eisenschink

The meeting of the Long-Range Planning Committee was called to order in the Board Room at Manitowoc Public Library by Board President David Gratz at 6:02 p.m., Monday, August 24, 2015.

#2 Long-Range Planning per Mayor Nickels – Mayor Nickels asked the Committee to envision were they see the Library to be in five years and ten years from now.

Stewart asked each Committee member to bring ideas to discuss to the next Long-Range Planning meeting. The Committee will also put together a Vision Statement at a later date.

There being no further business to come before the Committee, a motion was made by Sladky, seconded by Gratz, to adjourn. The meeting adjourned at 6:23 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Davis, Recording Secretary